
361-855-4494 
FAX 361-855-2239

Teller-Line 
361-853-2255 (CALL)

Toll Free 1-800-465-4494
www.txbcu.com

MARCH 2022

Lobby:
Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri
9:00 am - 5:00 pm

Wednesday
10:00 am - 5:00 pm

Saturday 
Lobby Closed

Drive Thru:
Monday - Friday

9:00 am - 6:00 pm
Saturday

9:00 am - 1:00 pm

Hours of Operation

txbcu.com
*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Offer also applies to the refinance of new vehicles.
  Loans are available to qualified members. All loans are subject to usual credit 
  standards. Your APR depends on credit standing. Other restrictions may apply. 
  Credit union membership is required to receive loan services.

no
payments90 days

TXBCU 
    70th ANNUAL MEETING
Texas Bridge Credit Union’s 70th Annual Meeting will take place 

virtually via Zoom on Monday, March 28, 2022 at 7:00PM.  
Our Annual Meeting offers financial performance updates, 

Board of Director elections and the opportunity to 
answer questions from our membership.

 
This meeting is a members-only event and pre-registration is 
required to participate in the Annual Meeting. Members can

pre-register until 3:00PM on Monday, March 28, 2022.
 

Additional Information and Frequently Asked Questions 
regarding our 70th Annual Meeting can be found at 

www.txbcu.com/Member Info/Annual Meeting
 

$1,250 in cash and gift card prizes will be raffled to members 
who participate in this year’s Annual Meeting!

3131 Holly Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78415

(Corner of Holly and Kostoryz)

We Have
2 Convenient 

Locations 
To Serve You

2140 Gollihar Road
Corpus Christi, TX 78416

(One block from the intersection of Gollihar 

Road and Crosstown Expressway) 



TXBCU 
        in the Community

TXBCU Scholarship Program  
Texas Bridge Credit Union (TXBCU) is proud to 

have partnered with the Joe A. Gonzalez (JAG) Education 
is Our Freedom Scholarship program.

TXBCU members and their dependents can apply 
for financial scholarships to be distributed to those entering 

college (HS Senior), currently attending a community college, 
4-year college or university or a program leading toward a GED, 

vocational or technical degree for the 2022-2023 school year.

The 2022-2023 scholarship program application
can be picked up at our Gollihar or Holly office 

or downloaded at 
www.txbcu.com/About Us/Scholarship Program 

All submissions are due by 6:00PM on Friday, April 1, 2022.

IRA Contributions for 2021 can be 
made until April 18, 2022 
An Individual Retirement Account (IRA) is a great tool to help you 
plan for your retirement. Also, you can receive potential future IRS 
payments more quickly by establishing your TXBCU account
information.
 
The IRA contribution limit is $6,000 in 2021. For those 50 and older, 
there is also a catch-up provision that allows you to contribute 
even more to your IRA. The provision adds $1,000 to the basic IRA 
contribution limit, which means that the maximum contribution 
for taxpayers 50 and older is $7,000 for 2021.

Choose between either an IRA Savings Account or IRA Certificate. 
An IRA Savings Account requires a minimum deposit of $500 with 
dividends paid quarterly on the average daily balance.
 
IRA Certificates require a minimum deposit of $1,000 and are 
offered for terms of 12, 18, 24, and 36 months.
 
Contact our Member Services Department at 361-855-4494 about 
making an IRA contribution, rollover, direct transfer or distribution.

In February, Texas Bridge Credit Union presented the Joe A. Gonzalez 
(JAG) Education is our Freedom Scholarship Program a $33,000 check 
representing a renewed 3-year commitment to provide education 
scholarships.  This partnership underscores TXBCU’s commitment to 
providing educational opportunities for its membership while 
continuing to invest in the South Texas community.

2021-2022 TXBCU scholarship recipient, Zachary Sepulveda, is 
currently attending the University of Texas at Austin and offered his 
appreciation.  “I would like to thank Texas Bridge Credit Union for 
awarding me with this scholarship. On top of providing me 
financially, TXBCU has provided me with encouragement and 
support through my higher education and overall future career 
goals.”


